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Media  Release
BLOCKING  INTERNET  PORNOGRAPHY

AT  PUBLIC  LIBRARIES
CALL  FOR  ACTION

The convenors of the recent Sexual Integrity Forum at Parliament House, Warwick & Alison Marsh, today called for the Government to act on the Labor Party initiative to block access to pornography on the internet at all public libraries.

Mr Anthony Byrne MP (ALP Holt) raised the idea in Federal Parliament on 17/08/05.  Mr Byrne expressed his concern after attending the Sexual Integrity Forum at parliament House which was convened by the Fatherhood Foundation.  The purpose of the Sexual Integrity Forum was to promote quality relationships between men and women for the purpose of ending the sexual exploitation of women and children in Australia in the 21st century.  The Forum enjoyed solid bi-partisan support from both Labor and Liberal parliamentarians as well as broad support from the general community. 
“Our children need our protection from the harmful pornographic material readily available on the internet”, Mr Marsh said.  “Dr Mary Anne Layden, the keynote speaker at the Sexual Integrity Forum, said that she had not found one case of violent sex crimes in over ten years of practice as a psychotherapist that did not involve pornography.  Research from around the world shows that pornography is an ‘equal opportunity toxin that damages both the viewer and the performer’.  The sexual exploitation industry must be called to account for the damage it does to our society.”
Mr Marsh said that now is the time for the government to act. “Reliable technology and software are now available to block access to these internet sites.  Only recently a man was seen by library staff here in NSW accessing child pornography, but nothing was done because our children are not protected by proper filtering mechanisms or government regulations.  The time has come for urgent action,” said Mr Marsh.

Contact:

Warwick Marsh

Fatherhood Foundation

0418 22 5212    02 4272 6677

www.fatherhood.org.au
Email: info@fathersonline.org
For more information regarding achievable internet filtering, the Fatherhood Foundation suggests you contact any of the following ISP consultants.  Both David Ramsey & Paul MacRae were speakers at the recent Sexual Integrity Forum, Parliament House Canberra.

David Ramsey - Internet Sheriff Sydney – 02 9904 9273

Paul MacRae – Messagelabs Brisbane – 0400 826 080

Bradley Raffin – Netforce Sydney – 02 8969 4000
